
From: Bart Catching
To: Jeffrey Delapena
Cc: Oliver Orjiako
Subject: FW: Cemetery support letter
Date: Monday, November 18, 2024 7:39:15 AM
Attachments: OALC BG Cemetery Support Letter.pdf

Jeff,
For the AG-20 cemetery item public comment record.
Thank you.

Bart
 
From: Karl Rose <karlrose@oalcbattleground.org> 
Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2024 12:42 PM
To: Bart Catching <Bart.Catching@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Cemetery support letter

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Hi Bart,
Attached is a letter from our local Battle Ground church in support of allowing us to
establish a cemetery on Ag zoned property with an existing church.  Thank you
 
Karl Rose
Secretary OALC BG
22020 NE 109 St
Vancouver WA
98682
360-608-7265 cell
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